
 

From: Peter Cech [____________________]  
Sent: November 4, 2016 8:44 AM 
To: Clerks 
Subject: Delegation request - Transportation Committee 
 
I am writing seeking permission to appear as a delegation before the Transportation Committee at their 
first meeting in the new year. 
 
Rat runners on residential streets in North Burnaby appears to be increasing, especially during the 
morning rush hour. A couple of interventions have been implemented by the City but don’t appear to 
have put a dent in that traffic. 
 
I am hoping to learn more about: 
 
- the City’s 40 km/h speed limit pilot program in North Burnaby, including any metrics confirming its 
efficacy and next steps 
- the status of the new municipal transportation plan 
- opportunities for my community to participate in the consultation process for that plan 
 
Thanks 
 
Peter Cech 
4715 Cambridge Street 
604.433.4642 
 


